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October 1, 2020

In This Update

Mortgagee Letter 2020-33 Published Extending Temporary Revisions to Underwriting Standard Processes for Third-Party and Lender Site Inspections


[bookmark: _Toc380585836][bookmark: _Toc52457104]Mortgagee Letter 2020-33 Published Extending Temporary Revisions to Underwriting Standard Processes for Third-Party and Lender Site Inspections   
The Office of Residential Care Facilities (ORCF) published Mortgagee Letter 2020-33 (here) on October 1, 2020, extending temporary revisions to underwriting standard processes for third-party and Lender site inspections as a result of the COVID-19 National Emergency previously detailed in ML 2020-15.
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Past Lean 232 Updates are available online.

Have questions about the Lean 232 Program? Please contact LeanThinking@hud.gov.

For more information on the Lean 232 Program, check out: http://www.hud.gov/healthcare.

Have your loan servicing colleagues joined our email list? The Email Blasts contain information relevant to them as well. You might suggest they Join here.

We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD. We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any reason. If you wish to be taken off this mail list, please go here.

Lean 232 is a publication of the Federal Housing Administration (FHA) Office of Healthcare Programs, U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development, 451 7th Street, SE, Washington, DC 20410.
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